
Maximum  Benefit  Rate
Announced
The  Pennsylvania  Department  of  Labor  and  Industry  has
announced that the maximum workers’ compensation benefit rate
for an injury that occurs in 2010 will be $845.00 per week.
The maximum rate for a 2009 injury is $836.00, making this one
of the smallest yearly increases in recent history.
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